From: Stuart Maxwell [mailto:smaxwell@cfmeu.org]

Sent: Friday, 2 November 2018 11:25 AM

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP

Cc: Adler, Melissa; Rebecca Sostarko; 'Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au';

'michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au'; stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au; Louise Hogg; Shaun Schmitke; 'Ashvini@etuaustralia.org.au'; 'chrismelham@civilcontractors.com'; Regan, Laura; Gabriel Miller

Subject: AM2016/23 - 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards - Construction Awards

Dear Associate,

Further to the conference before DP Gostencnik on 1st November 2018 and the Deputy President's suggestion that the parties confer on an extended timetable for the filing of submissions and submissions in reply, I wish to advise that the parties have conferred and propose the following timetable:

- the closing date for filing submissions be extended to 4pm on Wednesday 14th November 2018.
- submissions in reply to be filed by 4pm on Wednesday 28th November 2018 .

(NB, the MBA have not yet confirmed their agreement to the above dates).

The parties request that, if the proposed timetable is agreeable to the Full Bench, new directions reflecting the proposed timetable be issued by the Fair Work Commission at your convenience.

Yours faithfully,

Stuart Maxwell

Senior National Industrial Officer

CFMEU

Construction & General Division, National Office Level 9, 215-217 Clarence St, Sydney NSW 2000 T: 02 8524 5800 F: 02 8524 5801